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Staffing Announcement for 151st District

151st District - MO - Tila Hubrecht announced this weekend a new staff member for the
151st District.

They would like to welcome the newest staffer for District 151, Adam Plunkett!

Adam is a highly motivated young man that has worked in the State Capitol since
February, and we are excited to have him on our team. He is from Kansas City, Missouri
and studied at Missouri State University in Springfield.

Please know that the constituents of District 151 will always have an advocate in
Jefferson City; Adam will be in the office to take any phone calls, emails, or constituent
concerns that the people may have.

You can reach him at 573-751-1494 or by email at adam.plunkett@house.mo.gov.
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